
 

 

 

 

 

To: Phillip Stacy , Director 

From: Brian A. Mundy, Interim Chief  

Reference: Changing of Status 

Date: May 9, 2018 

Sir, 

Recently, I was informed by Councilman William Griffith that I needed to submit a correction to 

the Peace Officers Standards and Training Council in reference to the C-11 that I submitted for 

the former Chief of Police, Lawrence Norville Douglas Meyer III.  

I was original told that Meyer had been allowed to retire in lieu of termination and that was 

how I filled out the C-11 as required by POST.  I was then approached at a much later date and 

told that I was to change the C-11 for Meyers because, I had been misinformed about his 

leaving office.  I advised Councilman Griffith that a letter needed to be submitted to POST 

stating that they had incorrectly advised me on Meyer’s position.  A letter was submitted and I 

received a phone call requesting a memo to attach to Meyer’s file in reference to the changing 

of status on the C-11.  

Per our conversation, I am asking that this letter be accepted as a formal request to change the 

status of Meyer from Retired in lieu of termination to Retired. 

Respectfully, 

 

Brian A. Mundy 

Interim Chief of Police 

 


